
 
 

HALTON STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 628 
1005, 1025 & 1045 Nadalin Heights, Milton, Ontario 

 

 
NOTICE TO ACCESS UNITS 

 

1005 & 1045 Nadalin Heights 
 

(First Floor Residents Only) 
 

Monday, June 20, 2022 
9:00 am – 4:00 pm 

 

 
   

We would like to advise all first-floor residents that ENEK Electric will 
require access to your unit on Monday, June 20, 2022 between the hours 
of 9:00 am & 4:00 pm to check the active fire alarm notification on the fire 
panel. 
 
ENEK will be checking to see if any of the horns have been tampered with 
or are malfunctioning.  Please be aware that bells will ring on and off during 
the time of testing. 
 
The contractor has been advised that since the standard covid protocols 
have been amended, including, but not limited to, the wearing of masks 
and social distancing, it is now a personal choice, and they are to respect 
your choice if you request that they do.  We also ask that you reciprocate, 
should the contractor request the same. 
 
Thank you and we appreciate your co-operation. 
 
 
 
TAG MANAGEMENT  
For and on behalf of your Board of Directors 
Halton Standard Condominium Corporation No. 628                           2022-06-17 


